
 
 
 
 
Date: 01 November 2016 
 
 
Subject: Zanzibar  Import - COC (Certificate of Conformity) is Mandatory 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We would like to draw your immediate attention on attached circular from Zanzibar Bureau of 
Standards (ZBS) for inspecting and verifying the quality of products destined to Zanzibar in 
countries of origin prior to shipment from 1st November, 2016.   This is done under the Pre-
Export Verification of Conformity to Standards (PVoC) programme.   Please refer to the 
attached circular to the public for details.   
 
We highly appreciate you to strictly comply with the new regulation for expediting cargo delivery 
in Zanzibar.   Otherwise, any penalties, delay or any extra costs will be on shippers and 
consignees.     
 
Please contact our local Sales and Customer Service Representatives for details and bookings. 
 
 
 



 

 


